Annual Meeting Minutes

February 21, 2006

**Please note that the meeting was already called to order and a subject was being discussed when I entered the meeting and volunteered to take notes****

Common walkways - discussion as to the upkeep of the walkways into the common areas.  Suggestions were made for mulch, stone, or asphalt.  It was determined that the new board would put together a subcommittee to research and see which is the best economical way to go.

Other common areas issues brought up:  lack of grassy area behind lots 18-24, open area phase #2 constantly flooding, open area phase #4 to remain in a natural state.

Neighborhood Watch – John Mason spoke about a phone tree to let each other know about crime in the neighborhood.  Currently no crime has been reported in the neighborhood.  Also, to get “Neighborhood Watch” signs placed in the subdivision we will need 75% participation from the neighbors.

Budget – Nancy Case went over the budget for 2005 and for 2006.  The budget was approved.

The board is getting A LOT of calls in regards to issues that they have no control over – noise complaints, dogs barking, etc.  If the complaint is not in the bylaws or covenants than it is outside the realm of the board and the proper authorities should be contacted.

Elections of board member for 2006

President – John Prush (nominated by Nancy Case)

Vice-President – Valerie Alleman (nominated by Ellie North)

Secretary – Pat Wysong (nominated by Ellie North)

Treasurer – Nancy Case (nominated by Ellie North)

Director – Geoff Ruonavaara (nominated by Matt Underhill)

Director – Bryon Callies (nominated by Ellie North)

Director – John Lindley (nominated by Ellie North)

All ran unopposed.

Meeting adjoined approximately 8:30pm.

Valerie Alleman – sitting in for the ailing Pat Wysong.

